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NATIONAL LABORATORY 
EST. 1 943 

Environmental Programs 
P.O. Box 1663, MS M991 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545 
(505) 606-23371FAX (505) 665-1812 

James Bearzi, Bureau Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building I 
Santa Fe, NM 87505-6303 

• National Nuclear Security Administration 
Los Alamos Site Office, MS A3 I 6 
Environmental Restoration Program 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544 
(505) 667-42551FAX (505) 606-2132 

Date: MAYO 3 2010 
Refer To: EP201O-0186 

Subject: Request for Extension for the Submittal of the Phase II Investigation Work Plan 
for Sandia Canyon 

Dear Mr. Bearzi: 

The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) and Los Alamos National Laboratory (the Laboratory) 
received the New Mexico Environment Department's (NMED's) February 9, 2010, letter Approval 
with Modification Investigation Report for Sandia Canyon Los Alamos National Laboratory (the 
Approval with Modification). Pursuant to Section m.J.2 of the Compliance Order on Consent, the 
Laboratory requests an extension from May 21,2010, to July 30, 2010, to submit the Phase II 
Investigation Work Plan in Support of the Sandia Canyon Investigation Report. 

In a March 11,2010, meeting with your staff, the Laboratory discussed the unanticipated magnitude 
of proposed scope for the Phase II investigation outlined in NMED's Approval with Modification 
letter. The meeting was informative to the Laboratory as to the overall objectives of the scope set 
forth in NMED's letter. By May 15,2010, the Laboratory proposes to verbally provide to NMED a 
technical summary of the proposed work scope to achieve the objectives outlined in the Approval 
with Modification letter. Once the Laboratory receives NMED concurrence, we will submit the 
Phase II Investigation Work Plan by July 30, 2010. The proposed schedule is largely driven by the 
fact that the technical staff members who are involved in the Sandia Canyon investigation (and the 
Phase II work plan) have been heavily involved in the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
permit hearings, since mid-March, and will continue to do so through early May. 
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If you have any questions, please contact Steve Veenis at (505) 667-0013 (veenis@lanl.gov) or 
Nancy Werdel at (505) 665-3619 (nwerdel@doeal.gov). 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Graham, Associate Director 
Environmental Programs 
Los Alamos National Laboratory 
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Cy: Laurie King, EPA Region 6, Dallas, TX 
Tom Skibitski, NMED-OB, Santa Fe, NM 
Steve Yanicak, NMED-DOE-OB, MS M894 
Nancy Werdel, DOE-LASO, MS A3l6 

Sincerely, 

pJl?~~ 
. David R. Gregory, ProjectlDire'k6r 

Environmental Operations 
Los Alamos Site Office 

Annette Russell, DOE-LASO (date-stamped letter emailed) 
Danny Katzman, EP-ET-DO, MS M992 
Steve Veenis, EP-CAP, MS M992 
Dave McInroy, EP-CAP, MS M992 
Michael J. Graham, ADEP, MS M99l 
Kristine Smeltz, EP-WES, MS M992 
RPF,MS M707 
IRM-RMMSO, MS Ai50 (date-stamped letter emailed) 
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